
January 2017

Dear Faithful Friends, 

Darleen and I had a wonderful Christmas at home with some of our children and 
grandchildren. Our year started out with a missions conference at Trinity Baptist Church in 
Wilson, North Carolina. Pastor Renfrow and the church family were a blessing. For many 
years, we have started the new year with these folks.

Now that we are back on the road, things will remain busy for the rest of the year. We are 
grateful for the many open doors before us, and for the many believers that have stood 
behind us with prayer and financial support year after year. We have not yet decided where 
the Lord will have us to go overseas this year. Please pray with us that we would have a clear 
path to follow His will.

Last year was very encouraging as we held missions conferences in several states. Young 
families are giving their lives to go to regions beyond, and wonderful people in local churches 
are giving liberally to the cause. Pray that the Lord will touch hearts this year for salvation, 
surrender, giving and revival in our churches.

With every passing year, Darleen and I marvel at the good measure of health the Lord gives 
us. We trust that our blessed Savior will continue to make it possible for us to maintain the 
travel pace that we have enjoyed in His service. 

We pray that you will have a great year with your outreach ministry at home and abroad. Let’s 
give our very best to the Master in 2017, and trust that many will come to know Christ as their 
personal Lord and Savior. Thank you again for your kind and faithful support of our ministry.

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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